
Good Day Team, 
  
As many of you are waking, having your coffee, la;es, teas, or have started your busy day .... I'm posiBve every 
individual has a 'Story' and/or experience they'll always remember from 23 years ago today in remembrance to 
9/11, whether it’s where you were, what you were doing, or who you was with when you heard the news. 
  
 As you read this email, and conBnue on with your day, a;ending the many events scheduled in remembrance 
of 9/11, let us conBnue to keep ALL in prayer throughout the day as we reflect on this day in remembrance of 
all the lives we lost and their families and friends. 
  
This is a day which will always be embedded in our hearts, souls and spirits! 
  
'We Will 'Never Forget'. 
 

  
 
Changing gears to Membership: 
  
The numbers for this week are in, as menBoned last week - it's sBll a bit early however never too early. I've 
begun to hear some great membership ideas of how Departments will be working the program and 'Leading 
the Way' to Membership. The Southern Division leads us in being 'Rooted' by EARTH, however I have no doubt 
that FIRE, Western Division will be hot behind, WATER, Eastern Division will flow, AIR, Central Division will 
breeze by and of course before we realize it the ENERGY from the Northwestern Division will sneak up. 
  
Be sure to take a close peek into the comparison numbers report...it's always very interesBng to see how you 
compare to 'where you stood' last year at this Bme .... Challenge ourselves when reviewing this report,  
  
Great work ALL!!!  
  
May God conBnue Blessing!! 
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